Memorandum

Date:

December 3, 2012

To:

All DWR Employees

William A. Croyle, Chief

Flood Operations Branch

Division of Flood Management

From:

Department of Water Resources

Subject:

Flood Alert Rescinded

By this memorandum I declare the Flood Alert issued on **November 28, 2012 at 0830 hours** rescinded as of **December 3, 2012 at 1600 hours**.

The State-Federal Flood Operations Center (FOC) has returned to normal operations conditions and will remain on Duty Monitor Status unless conditions change.

Flood Fight Specialists, Geotechnical Engineers and Incident Command Teams should maintain a normal level of situations awareness.

If you have any questions, please call me at 574-2611 or you may contact the Flood Operations Center at 574-2619.